From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Farino, Amber
Subject: FW: Proposed Court Rule
Date: Thursday, April 24, 2025 8:12:04 AM

From: Jeffrey Flohr <mpdk9@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2025 6:35 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Proposed Court Rule
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Good morning,

| want to urge the Supreme Court to reject the proposed amendment that would allow local judges
to arbitrarily dismiss cases. This is not due process.

Thank you,

Jeff Flohr
Washington Resident and voter
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